Adam Turner

From: Ellen Sole <epsole@fuse.net>
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2017 9:58 AM
To: Adam Turner

Subject: Cell Towers on Chappy

Hi, we are in an area of Chappy that does not get cell service. Its the Litchfield Road area, close to Katama Bay. If there
ever was an accident or our landlines went out, we would be in big trouble. Please consider this, and our residents,
when you are voting for a cell tower inour area.

Thanks, Ellen Sole



